NEW SOUTH WALES
BAR ASSOCIATION

Right to silence

The effect on an accused’s right to silence
and subsequent trial where the accused has
been compulsorily examined by an
investigative agency, has been considered
by a number of recent High Court and
Court of Criminal Appeal decisions. This
seminar will provide an overview of these
developments.

This seminar has been organised by The
New Barristers Committee. Attendance at
this seminar may be counted towards

reader specific CPD.

THIS SEMINAR IS OPEN TO MEMBERS OF THE NSW
BAR ASSOCIATION

REGISTRATION IS NOT REQUIRED

For more information, please contact Bali Kaur
bkaur@nswbar.asn.au OR (02) 9229 1722
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